
 

 

To: Toni Maccarone 
Special Assistant to the City Manager 

Date: June 30, 2017 

  
From: Cris Meyer 

City Clerk 
  
Subject: REVISED STAFF RECOMMENDATION FOR ITEM 69 ON THE JULY 6, 2017 

FORMAL AGENDA – DALIA’S MEXICAN FOOD 

 
This item was originally submitted as a no recommendation pending the completion of 
the departmental reviews and the posting process. However, staff has changed its 
recommendation to disapproval based on a Finance Department recommendation for 
disapproval. The Finance Department disapproval is based on delinquent taxes. 
 
Staff also notes that applicant must resolve any pending City of Phoenix building and 
zoning requirements, and be in compliance with the City of Phoenix Code and 
Ordinances. 


